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Grand Knightôs Message  
Shawn Reichhardt 
 

Brothers, 
 
Our busy season is now past us and boy was it a busy one. 
Personal thanks to all the members and their family that 
volunteered and gave of themselves to help our council pull 
off the many events we had. Another big thank you goes 
out to the Ladies Auxiliary and Catholic Daughters whose 
help was instrumental in the success we had. Thank you to 
those that came out to support our events as well.  Without 
your attendance, we would have no event. 
  
Friday night football has begun, schools are well under way 
and the leaves are changing color, if not falling off the trees. 
However, living in Texas, November can be a tricky month. 
It can be quite difficult to dress when you do not know if it is 
going to be warm or cold from one day to the next. This 
month represents the transition from the autumn harvest 
season to that of winter. The beginning of dormancy and 
rest. A cycle of all life as we know it and as we know that 
without rest, we will not have the strength to grow once 
again in the spring. In the United States, this is the month 
that hosts Thanksgiving, a day to reap the harvest and  
celebrate the communityôs or family's collective bounty. 
  
It is time we all should give thanks to what we have and for 
whom we have it with. There is so much in the news these 
days, political unrest, demonstrations, riots, that we can 
easily forget what we should be thankful for. We have all 
been blessed in our own special way so take a minute and 
show or tell how thankful you really are. I challenge you to 
not just make it a day to be thankful but rather a month to 
be thankful. I challenge you to go outside your norm and 
express true thankfulness in a way you have never done so 
before. I challenge you to say at least 30 "Thank You's" this 
month. Are you up to the challenge? 
  
God Bless! 

Two Things We Can't Get From Our Money and Possessions  
(by Shana Schutte - wisdom hunters) 

Keep your lives free from the love of money and be content 
with what you have, because God has said, ñNever will I 
leave you; never will I forsake you.ò Hebrews 13:5  
   
I like happy endings, which is one reason I am so glad that the 
story (in the Bible) of humanity ðwhich began with sinðwill one 
day end with man walking side-by-side in unbroken fellowship 
with God. But until then, we live with the ever-present reality 
that while relationship with God has been restored through Christ, 
we still suffer from the consequences of sin. For example, when 
sin came into the world, the unwavering confidence of being 
fully loved and fully provided for was lost. This tragedy shows 
up in many places in our lives, but few more visible than in our 
pocketbooks and possessions.  
 
Itôs here that what we really believe about God, His love, and 
ability and willingness to provide for us, become evident. Where 
we choose to live, the type of car we drive, trying to keep up with 
the Joneses, panic when we experience a financial problem, anger 
when we have to give up a treasured possession, and how we 
spend, save, give, and tithe are all reflections of our beliefs about 
Godôs love for us and His ability and desire to care for our needs.  
 
Ever since sin entered the world, we have been trying to recapture 
our need to be totally loved and secure. One way we try to do 
this is through our pocketbook and possessions. But security 
and love are two things that no amount of cash or stuff can give 
us. Matthew 13:22 says that wealth is ñdeceitful.ò When some-
thing is deceitful, it promises to give you one thing, but delivers 
something else. This is why lusting after money or possessions 
never satisfies. They only torment the one who lusts after them.  
 
ñThe lover of money will not be satisfied with money; nor the 
lover of wealth, with gain. This also is vanityò (Ecclesiastes 5:10).  
 
We know our pocketbook or possessions have become idols we 
are chasing to get security or love when we:  
¶ Are stingy and refuse to share with others at Godôs instruction  
¶ Donôt want to downsize because it could be a blow to our ego  
¶ Wonôt obey Godôs call on our lives because we are trusting in 

money to provide more than we are trusting God  
¶ Buy a bigger house, nicer car, boat, or something else,  
 because we believe others will admire us  
¶ Wear ourselves out trying to get rich  
¶ Try to get something from our pocketbook or possessions 

that only God can provide  
 
So why do we have pocketbooks and possessions? They are to 
provide for our needs, then carry out Godôs will. Through them, 
we are to glorify Christ. Both are tools that can be greatly used 
to expand His Kingdom when placed in the right hands. But both 
become idols when we use them to try to get love and security, 
when we can only get both from the God who made us.  
 
Prayer : Lord, I praise you that You alone are the sole source of 
security and love. Forgive me for those times when I have 
searched anywhere else.  
 
Application : Demonstrate that God owns your money and  
possessions and that love and security come from Him by  
asking Him how He wants you to use both this week for His 
glory.  Then do what He asks.  

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Hebrews+13%3A5&version=NIV
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=matthew+13%3A22&version=NIV
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Ecclesiastes+5%3A10&version=NIV


 

    ATTENDANCE PRIZE WINNER!  
 

Names drawn at the October council meeting 
were:  Brother Mark Diaz, Brother Stanley 
Twardowski and Brother Gregory Keys. Since 
none of these members were present, the  
attendance prize will be $230 for the  
Nov. 13 meeting. Social and meal from 6:00 

to 6:45 p.m., meeting at 7:00 p.m. and the attendance prize  
drawing at the conclusion of the meeting.  

Congratulations to  
 

Brother Sam Sarao , winner of the Grand 
Knight giveaway at the October meeting. 

Next Officersô meeting is 
Wednesday, Nov. 1 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Next Council meeting is  

Monday, Nov. 13 at 7:00 p.m.  

Dinner served from 6:00 -6:40 p.m.  
 

         Next Northside Columbus Club meeting is 

                 Wednesday, Nov. 15 at 7:00 p.m . 

   

             Next work day is Saturday, Nov. 18  

SENIOR CLUB 
 

Next Senior Club meeting is November 14  
 

Ham will be provided.  Please bring a side dish and dessert.  
You are also asked to bring a $1.00 donation each month which 
will be used to cover the cost of our special catered meals 
throughout the year. 

 
 
 
 

 

¶ John Buck, Knight of the Month for September. 

¶ Delores & Edward Tobola, Family of the Month for September. 

Special thanks to the Brother Knights and Ladies helping out at 
this yearôs Special Olympics:  Dennis Roeder, David Cornelius, 
Pete Rodriguez, Jerry Ingerman, Jr., Henry & Gloria Gutierrez, 
Mark Demny, Brian Kubiak, Nick Navarro, Rick Nowak, Linda 
Stickles, Theresa Demny, Shawn Reichhardt, Erik Ravel. 

 

 
 

Monday, November 27 

7:00 p.m. 
 
This Memorial Mass celebration is for all de-
ceased  Council 2917 Brother Knights, par-
ticularly those who were called to eternal 
rest in the past 12 months. 
  
All Brother Knights, families and friends of 
both living and deceased Brother Knights,  
are invited to pray and remember those  
who have left us.  There will be a light  
meal following the Mass. 

 
 
 
 

 
Especially:  
 

¶ Corporal Jason Gutierrez, USMC, grandson of  
   Brother Henry & Gloria Gutierrez. 
 

¶ Shawn Hrncir, son of Brother Bob Hrncir. 
 

¶ William Wayne Sony, Army 1st Cavalry, stationed 
at Fort Hood.  William is the son of  Brother Don  
and Paula Sony . 

 

¶ Brother Zach Kloss, son of Brother Mike and Jan 
Kloss. 



Northside Columbus Club  
John Buck, President 
 

Brother Knights, 
 

*Rentals, ðmen we continue to need your help advertising 
our facilities.  Please promote our halls and grounds to all 
that need a facility to rent. We can accommodate parties of 
all kindsðanniversaries, birthdays, weddings, reunions-
school and family, company parties, etc.  We can handle  
seminars and classes too. Rentals do not just need to be 
on the weekends, many businesses have weekday events. 
Our grounds can be rented for cook offs, reunions, picnics-
family and company, fundraisers and many other events. 
Send your family, friends, neighbors, fellow parishioners 
and business associates to us.  We can handle most any 
rental need. 
 
*The NSCC needs your help with maintenance, not just on 
our monthly workdays, but any day that you can help.  
Remember that our monthly workday is the 3rd Saturday of 
the month. 
 
*Our October volunteer workers were: Bennie Bronikowski, 
Kenneth Bollom, Lydia Clifton, and John Buck.  This was 
the lowest recorded volunteer turnout, but these four people 
were able to accomplish 8 tasks. We also need to thank 
Joe Pavlik for the weekly grass cutting. 
 
The NSCC and Council need your help. With paying for 
work that can be done by volunteers, we are taking money 
away from Council Charity Programs.  

Please consider joining us for our next workday on  
November 18.  

 

DOMINO RESULTS 
 

Moon Tournament Winners for Oct. 2 were  
 

1st place:  Charlie Heinrich 
2nd place: Marion Lewandowski 
3rd place:  George Mendel 
  

 Next Tournament is Nov. 6  
 

If you enjoy playing Moon, come out and 
join us.  We have a light meal starting  
around 6:30 p.m. and  dominoes start  
around 7:00 p.m. 

Pro-Life Program Director  
Floyd Supercinski 
 
 

There will be no Rosary in the month of  

Novermber.  We ask that you join us for the 

Council 2917 Memorial Service on 
 

Monday, November 27  
A light meal will be served after the service. 

 

Thank you to the Catholic Daughters for providing 

refreshments for our Rosary on October 23.  
 
 

Brother Knights and Ladies, can you spare 30 minutes 
of your time on the 4th Monday of the month?   
This is how long it takes to pray the Rosary ð 

just 30 minutes.   
Afterwards, we have a light meal and fellowship which 

you are welcome to attend.  

 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
 

Please join us in praying the Rosary at St. Rose of Lima 
Church any Thursday at 11:00 a.m. in the small chapel to 
your right as you enter the Church. 
 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
 

Join The Helpers of Godôs Precious Infants on 
 

November 18  
8:00 a.m. Mass at Annunciation Church  

1618 Texas Avenue 
followed by the Rosary at Houston Womenôs Center 

4820 San Jacinto  
Parking along Caroline Street.  

 
For more information contact Vicky Whynott 832-875-5126  

 

If you cannot join us, please remember us and all 
individuals whose lives we touch that day in your prayers.  
 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/pro -life  

 Deadline for the December newsletter 

is November16. 

Northside Columbus Club  
Floyd Rekieta, Secretary 
 
The NSCC Board will give the annual audit report for the 
year at the meeting in November. 

http://www.kofccouncil2917.org/pro-life


�-�X�V�W���O�L�N�H���&�K�U�L�V�W�P�D�V���W�K�H�������������&�D�V�L�Q�R���1�L�J�K�W���K�D�V���F�R�P�H���D�Q�G���J�R�Q�H�������'�R�Q�·�W���Z�R�U�U�\���L�I���\�R�X���P�L�V�V�H�G���L�W�����Z�H���Z�L�O�O���E�H���E�D�F�N���Q�H�[�W��
year. The final results are not available at this time but I would not be surprised if we exceed $18,000.00 in earnings 
this year. Many thanks to all those who volunteered their time in helping us make this a very successful event. 
The 2018 Casino Night will be held on October 13th, so mark your calendar and be a part of a fun-filled night.                               
Doug Wendt, Casino Night Chairman 


